
 
July 1, 2024 

 
Welcome to First Grade! We know that you are having an exciting summer and hope 
that you are enjoying every moment. The teachers at Fugman are looking forward to 
having you in First Grade! 

 
Because our supply budget will not support all the activities we have planned for this 
year, we are seeking a voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize 
throughout the year. 

 
Recommended student supplies: 

• 2 Large glue sticks (1.4 oz) 
• 3 Boxes of Crayola Crayons (16 ct. only, no jumbo sized crayons please) 
• 12 Black Expo dry erase markers (no colors) 
• 1 Dry erase board eraser 
• 1 Pack of sharpened wooden yellow #2 pencils (no designs) 
• 1 Highlighter 
• 2 White Magic Rub erasers (not pink) 
• 1 Hard covered composition book, wide ruled, non-spiral, with your child’s 

name on the cover 
• 2 Sharpies (black only, no colors) 
• 1 Pair of children’s scissors 
• 1 Crayola watercolor paint set (16 colors) 
• 1 Pencil box or pouch 
• 1 Package of baby wipes 
• 1 Box of Kleenex 
• 1 Pair of Headphones (not Bluetooth/wireless) 

 
Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to the 
Fugman parent club designating your gift be used for First grade classroom supplies. 

 
Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to 
provide your child with additional experiences which will enhance their education. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Marlin Love, 

First Grade Teachers 
 
 
 
 

 

Jamie Smith Jeremy Pierro 


